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  A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton  
Thank you to all out families/friends who attended our Christmas Fayre last week. It was great to see so many of you there. We 

hope you enjoyed it as much as we did. Thank you to our PTFA who put so much effort into ensuring the afternoon was a 

success. Some of you may have seen on our Facebook page but for those who haven’t, we raised a fantastic £1113.19 for Moor 

First School! We couldn’t have done this without all your support and we will keep you informed on how this money will be 

spent. I would also like to thank all of those that donated items, prizes and their time. There is a full list on our Facebook page 

as well as the ‘thank you’ section of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly  

We hope those who attended our celebration assembly on Tuesday 

enjoyed it. The children certainly did. All children were put in a raffle to 

take home the value trophy linked to their Star of the Week award.  

 

The winners were:  

 Lucas for independence 

 Hayden for responsibility  

 Ella-Rose for honesty 

 Daniel W for respect  

 Loraine for ambition 

 

No Star of the Week awards have been given out this week. They will 

start again on the first week back after the Christmas holidays. 

 

Headteacher Awards 

We have awards for Oak class only this week: 

Hudson, Skylar, Edie, Skyla, Annie, Maisie, Jack, 

Lucas, Annie and Arthur D for their #ambition in 

writing.  

We are so proud of you all  

 

We would like to give a special mention to Ollie 

in Oak class this week. During the Biddulph Moor 

Light Switch on, Ollie helped his family on a stall 

at the Rose & Crown to raise money for Moor 

First School. The weather didn’t stop him and 

they raised a brilliant £48! A massive thank you 

#respect 

 

Attendance 

The attendance table this week is based on attendance from September 

to Wednesday 12th December.  

Class  
 

04.11-8.11.2024 

Seedlings 93.3% 

Sapling Class 97.1% 

Oak Class 95.3% 

Sapling class have achieved above our school’s target of 96% which is just 

fantastic! We appreciate that our Parents/Carers are so understanding of 

the importance of good attendance.  

 

100% attendance awards have been given out to the following children 

who have achieved this for the autumn term:  

Harry Ba, Maisie, Mia, Freya, Alice Cor, Evie, Caleb, Stanley, Erin, 

Sebastian K, Evelyn, Skyla, Robin, George O, Charlie, Sebastian S, Lyra, 

Edie, Ezra and Robyn. 

 

Well done to you all! 

   

Non-Uniform House Winners 

At the end of the autumn term we have a draw between the RED and 

GREEN team for house points!! Therefore if your child is in either red or 

green team they are invited to come into school in non-uniform on 

Monday 16th December. 

Choir Club Performances 

Our choir performed in Sapling classroom at our 

Christmas Fayre and they sounded beautiful! 

They have put so much effort into perfecting 

their singing and it definitely paid off. 

Some members of the choir braved storm 

Darragh on Saturday to perform at the Rose & 

Crown. Again they did such an amazing job! 

 

Christmas Performances  

Oak class were the first to perform their play to 

families/friends today and they were fantastic! 

All their hard work has paid off. Well done Oak 

class! 

 

A reminder that Little Acorns, Seedlings and 

Sapling will perform to Sapling families on 

Tuesday 17th December and Little 

Acorn/Seedlings families on Wednesday 18th 

December. Please note if you have made other 

arrangements with the school, these are still ok. 
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Reminders 
Non-uniform for the winning house and Christmas play 
information has already been covered on the previous page 
however, there is also: 
Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 
18th 
Christmas Carol Service at Christ Church on Thursday 19th at 
9:15am 
Christmas school disco also on Thursday 19th – children are 
welcome to bring an outfit into school so they can get 
changed after lunch 
School closes for Christmas on Friday 20th December and will 
reopen on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 Film Club – Friday 20th December 

Following communication sent last week, no Parents/Carers 

have informed the school office that they require this 

afterschool provision for the above date. Therefore, as it 

stands there will be NO film club on Friday 20th December. If 

this causes any inconvenience to you, please speak to a 

member of staff no later than Tuesday 17th December. 

 

Thank you 

Please let us know if you think we have missed any one off! 

Iceland, Wayne Walkers, Meakin and Sons Butchers, 

Thorncross Farm, Rhodes Car Garage, PLL, Anna Dowley, 

Sophie Leahey, Primark, Monkey Forest, Port Vale Football 

Club, Biddulph Leisure Centre, World of Wedgewood, 

Dimensions, Churchill, Wickenstone Equestrian Centre, 

Sallyannes Hair Salon, Moors Paws, Biddulph Grange 

Gardens, Elite Retreat, Big Bounce, The Ryles Arms, The Rose 

and Crown and Roti.  

Art and Crafts Club Items 

We have a number of items left over from the Christmas 

Fayre that our art and craft club children made. If you would 

like to have a look and/or purchase something, please visit 

the school office.  

 

 
 


